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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #2021-035 
PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP FOR STUDENT HOUSING 

Addendum 7 
November 4, 2021 

 

CLARIFICATION 

The University of Maine at Presque Isle (UMPI) has made the determination not to move forward 
with the construction of new student housing or the renovation of their existing student housing as 
contemplated in this RFP. As a result, the scope of work in section 1.2.2, is removed from the 
scope of this RFP. Additionally any other scope of work attributed to UMPI in RFP #2021-035, 
including any attachments or addenda, are removed from the scope of this RFP.  
 
  


